

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form



Executive Headteacher and CEO of NEMAT: Rob James

1 March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 12 Students: Returning to School

We are planning for Year 12 students to return to school full time with effect from Monday 8 March 2021.

As part of our planning process, Year 12 students are requested to attend school on Friday 5 March for their first Lateral Flow Device (LFD) tests as detailed below:

Tutor Group	Time
12-1, 12-2 and 12-3	11.30am – 11.50am
12-4, 12-5 and 12-6	11.50am - 12.10pm

If your son/daughter has received a positive COVID test result previously, please let us know the date of the positive test result, by sending an email to enquiries@notleyhigh.com as this may impact the result of the LFD tests scheduled for Friday.

If you have yet to complete the consent form for COVID testing, please complete the <u>consent form</u> by 6pm on Wednesday 3 March 2021. A copy of the consent form can also be accessed via the website:

https://notleyhigh.com/coronavirus-information/item/student-consent-form-for-covid-testing-march-2021

Unless you have completed the consent form, we will be unable to issue a test to your son/daughter.

Further information regarding the return to school will be published later this week.

Yours faithfully

Dr C Cusick Head of School



